
Water shut down, 21-22 January 2025 
 
 
The water will be shut off 8.00am - 16.30pm. There will be no toilet, kitchen, or drinking water facilities 

in this part of the building during this time. Toilets will be locked off for the duration of the work. Please 

make use of the facilities in nearby buildings while this work is being undertaken - your closest 

alternative would be the Computer Science and Electronic Engineering building accessible from the 

Square 2 2NE entrance, or the main academic building accessible from the Square 3 3NE entrance. 

The heating will not be impacted by these works.  

 

 

 


